
ST. PAUL’S – WEEK of October 28 to November 3 

Thursday Sr. Choir 7:30 PM 
 
 
 

MANNA DAY AT CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT & CONFERENCE CENTRE 
Thursday, October 31, 2019 from 10:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

Guest Speaker:  Michelle O’Rourke 
 “Befriending Death:  Explore the essence of how to live 

well when we face the final chapter of our lives.”   
The writings of Henri Nouwen will help to navigate this topic with faith and grace. 

Please see bulletin board in Library for additional details. 
 
 

 

Your News ‘N Views articles are due on November 3rd.   
Please send your articles directly to  

Nicole Auld at theaulds@live.ca. 
They may also be left in the News ‘N Views mail slot.  

 
 
 

MISSION CIRCLE PRESENTATION 
November 4, 2019 at 1:30 PM in the St. Paul’s Library 
Speaker:  Retired Baptist Minister Dwight Holditch 
“Update on Haitian Workers in Dominican Republic” 
Light refreshments to follow the presentation. 
Please see the sign-up sheet on the table in the Library.   

 
 
 
 

WOMEN’S FALL RETREAT AT CRIEFF HILLS 
“Finding Balance:  Creating Your Rule of Life” 

with The Rev. Linda Paton-Cowie 
November 8 to 10, 2019 

   Info @  www.crieffhills.com or 1-800-884-1525 
 
 

  
 

LUNCH BUNCH 
Tuesday, November 12th at 12 noon  
(Note:  Delayed one day for Remembrance Day) 
at The Gibbled Goose, 22-26 Main St., Waterford 
Contact Peggy at 519 426 7796 or  43pmca@eastlink.ca  
Everyone is welcome – if you haven’t come out, please consider it! 

 

mailto:theaulds@live.ca
https://crieffhills.campbrainoffice.com/Reporting/www.crieffhills.com
mailto:43pmca@eastlink.ca


 

HOLLY TEA BAZAAR:  Saturday, November 16th 

11:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
Homemade pies, Soup & Sandwich Lunch for $8.00 

Donations of new/next-to-new articles for the  
Silent Auction, vintage/antique items, books for  

the Book Sale and craft items would be welcomed (no clothing, please). 
 
 
 
 

 

NEW STAINED GLASS WINDOW   
Thanks to Cal and Linda McDougall for their creative 
flare in the design and fabrication of our new window. 
Thanks also to Jack Nicholls and Cal for their skills  
installing this window.  This gift is much appreciated! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ST. PAUL’S MITTEN TREE 
Our Mitten Tree is up – thank you to 

Cal McDougall and Jack Nicholls!   
It will be in the Sanctuary until November 24th. 

We need lots of knitted articles (mittens, hats, scarves … 
especially black, for teenagers), socks and children’s toothbrushes.   

These items will be donated to two of our church missions, 
Evangel Hall in Toronto and Anishinabe in Winnipeg.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ST. PAUL’S BOOK CLUB 
Precious Cargo by Craig Davidson 

Books are in the office, ready to be signed out. 
 Meeting:  Friday, December 6th at 1:00 PM 

 
 

 

 

Please consider helping with Coffee Hour (see info on Library table) 
 

 

Please see more posters and notices on the Library Bulletin Board. 


